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Margaret “Peggy” Ruiz 
 

Town of Shelburne 

Community Participation & 

Volunteerism Committee 

Volunteer of the Month 

August 2014 

 

Margaret “Peggy” Ruiz is a long-time 

volunteer with Royal Canadian Legion 

Branch 63 and served as treasurer. In 2014 

she has been very active as an organizer of 

the Jacey Cox Memorial Fundraiser, a 

memorial event intended to raise money to 

revamp the George Street Park. Peggy is 

also a member of the Town of Shelburne 

Anti-Racism & Discrimination Committee. 

 

The Jacey Cox Memorial Fundraiser is scheduled 

for August 30
th

, 2014; proceeds will be devoted 

to improving the George St. Basketball Court 

and Playground (pictured here). 

 

For her energetic support of the George 

Street Park and her years of community 

service, the Town of Shelburne Community 

Participation & Volunteerism Committee 

recognizes Peggy as Volunteer of the Month 

for August, 2014. 

 

 


